## Attachment 2 to memorandum PD-03-18



St. Raphael
Catholic Elementary School
4056 New Street
Burlington, ON
L7L 1S9
(905) 637-3810
schools.hcdsb.org/raph

Mr. Jack Dennison
Ward 4 City of Burlington Councillor
426 Brant Street,
Burlington, ON
L7R 326

I am writing to you in support of reducing the speed limit on New Street to 50KM maximum.

While as a community we understand this is an arterial road, this road way is shared by residential homes, schools, recreational and community centres. As a community our goal is to make our neighbourhood more pedestrian and cyclist friendly.

Safety for the residents of New Street should be the primary concern for the City of Burlington.

Sincerely,

P. Vigna

Principal

St. Raphael School